
In The News… 

                                                

 
 

 
 
 

Notices: 

 Today was the last tuck shop of 2017; the shop will reopen in January. 

 Key Stage 2 parents, if you would like to attend Mr Walker’s concert on Monday, please return your slip 
outlining how many seats you would like reserved.  

 New parents to our school this year should have received their school money login. If you didn’t receive 
yours or if you need support in using the system, please see Mrs Cookson. 

 

 

Ordering Lunches 
Mrs Cookson rings our lunch provider at 10am to process the order. It is vital that lunch orders are made before 
this time to ensure every lunch gets accounted for. If you are ordering on the day, please send forms/money in 
with your child or call the school office. We cannot guarantee emails will get read before 10am so please avoid 
this method of communication for on the day ordering.  

     

Class Parties 
Each class will be having a party to celebrate Christmas and the end of term. Year R, 1 and 2 will have their 
party on Monday 18th December and Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 pupils on Wednesday 20th December. Pupils can come 
to school in non-uniform on the day of their party. More information is being sent home by class teachers.   

  

KS2 Scooter Competition 
The competition for KS2 pupils to enter a draw to win a JD Bug Pro Stunt scooter (especially designed for 
tricks and stunts!) started on 1 Dec.  There will be one winner across the four classes and to be eligible for the 
draw KS2 children need to purchase ten school lunches (including the Christmas Lunch) in December. The 
winning name will be pulled from Santa’s hat in assembly on the last day of term. Good luck to everyone in 
KS2!     

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 
 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

KS2 Mr Walker’s Christmas Concert Mon 11th Dec at 2.15pm 

 

 

Event  Date 

KS2 Mr Walker concert to parents  Monday 11th December at 2.15pm  

KS1 Nativity  

 

Wednesday 13th December at 2pm  

Thursday 14th December at 5.30pm 

Christmas lunch day / Christmas Jumper day  Friday 15th December  

Year R, 1 and 2 Christmas party  Monday 18th December 

KS2 Carol Concert  Tuesday 19th December at 6pm 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Christmas parties  Wednesday 20th December 

Last day of autumn term  Wednesday 20th December –1.30pm  

First day of spring term  Thursday 4th January 
 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Weavers,  

Headteacher 

 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp2@gmail.com      Text: 07704 917418 

 Thank you to all the amazing Christmas Fair helpers and supporters. We raised a fantastic £1,357.81! 

 Thank you to Sue Stubbs, whose employer Barclays Bank donated a further £647 to the Fair total. 

 The Gazebo naming competition has now closed.  The name will be announced in 2018. 

 As a thank you to all the classes, FoSSP has given each one a £100 Christmas gift – Happy spending! 

 The last Fairy Cake Friday of the year is Friday 15th as Year 1 as the hosts. 
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